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•  Note:   There may be additional updates once the Diversity Committee meets 
on October 8, 2011.  
 

- Several members from PVS have been invited to attend the Diversity 
Summit Nov 17-20 in Colorado Springs, CO.  Names of those attending 
need to be submitted by October 31, 2011.  

 
- USA Swimming Foundation to recognize a PVS program at the Golden 

Goggles 
 
 

 
 
 

 


